September 8, 2020

has indicated their interest in becoming a
volunteer for the Flamborough Girls Hockey Association (FGHA). As a policy, the FGHA requires every
volunteer to obtain a Police Check inclusive of a Vulnerable Sector Search.

Thank you,

Steve MacRae, President
Flamborough Girls Hockey Association

e Request expires December 15%, 2020. Volunteers must submit their original search documents
to the FGHA’s Directors of Player and/or Coach Development no later than December 15, 2020.



